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Focus on STEM Subjects

General notes:
The University do a lot with GIS in their Geography department. This monitors weather changes and other things.
On all STEM courses at Edge Hill University, students can switch out one of their normal modules for a language module.

Q&A with panel:
· When the panel was asked about where the Computing students could do their sandwich year, Boohoo and NHS was advised. It was advised that they should let their tutors know where they are thinking of going and the tutor can have a look.
· When the same question was asked about Geology and Geography sandwich years, the panel said the students should let them know what sort of places they are thinking of doing their experience in and then the tutors can look it up for them and see if it available.
· When the students on the panel were asked what their favourite thing about campus is, Jenna said that her favourite thing is the campus, and James said that his favourite thing was the staff and their experience. Their top tip was to go to Open Days and get a feel for the university that they are visiting, and another top tip was to research what the lecturers at the university have experience in.
· The panel also explained that it is common for someone to go into a Biology degree and then end up swapping to a more specified area like Genetics, or the other way around, as the students learn what it is that they are interested in as they go on further down the line in first year. The panel said that admissions and tutors are aware that making a decision when you are 17/18 is going to be difficult and this is why they allow student to swap the programmes.
· When the panel was asked about what students with a BA (Hons) Geography and Geology degrees go on to do, the panel answered that they do things like become town planners, work for the fire service, go on to do Law conversion courses, and also environmental consultants, amongst many more.
· When the panel was asked about if a student needs to have experience when it comes to IT courses, the panel said that experience is really not necessary. The students are taught the coding basics when they start and therefore experience is not necessary. When the panel was asked about what coding is recommended for students to have a look at for experience, the panel said that Python and also Java is the basic ones. They also said that they go HTML in their first year at university and therefore it is very basic.


· When the panel was asked about the difference between Electrical and Electronic Engineering, the panel advised that they are very similar courses and that if students are not sure which one to do, they should start with a general Engineering course and then switch onto something more specialised. The panel also advised that electronic engineering is more about computers and analogues, whereas electric is more about electricity, power and mechanics.
· When the student on the panel was asked about what their future plan is, James replied that he plans to do an MRes at Edge Hill University or go into genome counselling in the NHS.
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